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The Wolf Township Board of Supervisors met on  February 11, 2019 for their regular 

meeting at the Municipal Building located at 695 Rte. 405 Hwy., Hughesville. 

Dean Barto, Chairman of the Board of Supervisors, opened the meeting with the Pledge 

of Allegiance and roll was taken.   Supervisors   Gregg Clayton and David Thomas were 

also present.   Rick Marsh, Chairman of the Hughesville Wolf Joint Municipal Authority 

and Bill Edner, Wolf Township Water Authority Representative attended the meeting 

and gave reports. 

 

All end of year reporting has been completed and delinquent real estate taxes have 

been settled with Lycoming County.  The 2017 Liquid Fuels Audit is scheduled for 

February 12th and the annual Township audit preparations have begun.  The annual 

audit is due to PA Department of Community and Economic Development by April 1, 

2019. 

  

The 2019 Pumping Cycle notices have been mailed to residents.  The deadline is October 

but, it is recommended by the Licensed Pumpers of Wolf Township to schedule an 

appointment in the Spring or Summer.  Please return Certification Forms, proof of 

pumping, to the Township Office at your earliest convenience. 

 

The Board of Supervisors passed a PA One Call Proclamation designating April as Safe 

Digging month in Wolf Township.  They encourage all excavators and homeowners to 

dial 8-1-1 at least three business days in advance of an excavation project. 

 

The   Planning Commission will meet Monday, March 4 at 7pm for their next regular 

meeting.     The Board of Supervisors will meet on March 11, 2019 at 7:00pm for their 

regular monthly meeting.      All meetings are held at the Municipal Building.  The public 

is always welcome.    


